Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Hello Jennifer and Matt:

Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Thursday, October 25, 2018 1:24 PM

Marion, Jennifer@Waterboards; Cohen, Matthew@Waterboards

Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Fuel Leak Case R0307 - Global ID T06019734265 - ARCO #0402/Parking Lot, 1450
Fruitvale Avenue, Oakland, CA 94601

This is notification that Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) has reviewed the Well
Destruction Summary Report, dated October 4, 2018, and submitted by Arcadis on behalf of BP West Coast Products,
LLC. The report documents the final completion of well destruction at the site and meets the Low Threat Closure Policy
well destruction requirements. This notification is intended to meet Paragraph C of State Water Board Order WQ 2018-

0018-UST.
Please notify ACDEH when the RACC is issued.
Thank you,

Karel Detterman, PG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6708

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




